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Children In Need 2018

We will be holding a non-uniform 

day on Friday 16th November 2018 

to raise funds for BBC Children in 

Need.  Children may come to 

school on that day dressed in 

‘Pudsey inspired’ non school 

uniform for a donation of £1.00

HAPPY HEALTHY HIGH ACHIEVERS

Key Dates for Term 2, Week 3

Wednesday 14th November 2018 – Year trip to the Ashmolean Museum

Wednesday 14th November 2018 – 7.00pm - Lowbrook PTA Meeting

Thursday 15th November – 2.45pm – 4L Class Assembly (doors open at 2.30pm)

Friday 16th November – Children in Need Non-Uniform Day

Remembrance Assembly 2018

A huge thank you to Captain Scott 

Howley and Mr Ray Allen for 

attending our Remembrance 

Assembly today and speaking to the 

children about their military 

experiences.  

This year the children participated in 

an informative and reflective 

assembly to mark the centenary of 

the end of WW1 with performances 

by 5BH, 5D and 6G.

Swimarathon 2019 

Lowbrook will be participating again in the Maidenhead Lions 34th Swimarathon being held at 

the Magnet Leisure Centre on Saturday 5th January 2019.  The school will be entering four 

teams to this event to help raise funds for the Maidenhead Lions and for the school.

We are looking for KS2 children who are competent swimmers* to take part.  If your child would 

like to join one of the teams please can you email the school on 

lowbrook@lowbrookacademy.co.uk

(*children must be able to swim two consecutive lengths at a time to take part).
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Special Mentions

Special Mentions for the week commencing 5th November 2018:

EY1I

Damanveer and Henry – for trying really hard to write their names during carpet time.

1Q

Bruce – for exceptional effort with his writing and always looking to improve.

Ethan S – for resilience in school through an injury.

2C 

Holly – for times tables practice up to brass level.

Mahi – for very detailed homework including speech sentences.

2W 

Grace – for showing excellent kindness towards other children when they were upset.

Leon – for working hard consistently and putting 100% enthusiasm into every subject, every day.

3G 

Haroon and Neve - for making a super effort with their handwriting and producing beautifully presented work.

3S

Aimee – for exceptional effort with her redrafting of work and producing and excellent Big Write.

Ada – for settling in to Year 3 well and working really hard.

4D 

Aykin – for his fantastic art work this term – particularly his dragon.

4L 

Ida, Elena and Ben - for going above and beyond and writing beautiful letters.

5BH 

Lucy, Mariam, Alfie and Tom - for very good illustrations and fact files on WW1 planes.

5D 

Elodie, Chelsey and Brooke – for helping a child in reception class during lunch.

6G 

Noah – for participating enthusiastically in everything

Alice – for a huge improvement in her handwriting.

Principal’s Award

Alice, Noah and Kyle – for excellent progress in arithmetic..

Kindness Cup

1Q – Isabella – for being kind, caring and helpful to children and staff alike and being happy to help with a smile.

5D – Isabel – nominated by her peers for being kind and helpful to others.


